
 
 

The Environmental Review Process 
 
 
 

CCSF plans to follow the guidelines set forth by the California Environmental Quality Act 
(CEQA) in determining the potential environmental impacts of the AMT program’s 
integration into a new location. On December 11, 2020, CCSF issued an RFP (#2021-018) 
for an Environmental Consulting firm to assist the College in this review. Responses to 
this RFP are due on December 30, 2020, and the selected firm will bring their work in 
January 2021. 
 
 
Below is a link to the CEQA Guidelines for more detailed information: 
 
https://www.califaep.org/statute_and_guidelines.php 
 
 
This is another link that summarizes the CEQA process: 
 
https://wildlife.ca.gov/Conservation/CEQA/Purpose 
 
 
 
(We will be upgrading this document as the process and events evolve) 
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